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Noeleen Keavey

From: BallyfermotTravellers Action Project [btap@eircom.net] S 0 %6
Sent: 18 October 2005 17:29 O w .,
To: Ann Bosley; Noeleen Keavey

Subject: Additional Submissions re DCC waste licence Labre Park

Dear Noleen

Please find attached some additional submissions in relationto Dublin City Councils application for a Waste Licence
for a Civic Amenity Facility at Labre Park. Ballyfermot Theatre Workshops &@T@i@‘ej& Bernadette Warren

have asked me to email these on to you. A hard copy will be sent by post.

| understandthat C & C Group Limitedwill also be sending on a submission. Should you need to get in contact with
them you can contact Therese at 01 6161200 or email therese.moore@candcgroup.ie

Kind Regards

Paula Madden
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Christine Dwyer
163 Raheen Park

Ballyfermot
Dublin 10

Office of Licensing and Guidance

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)

P.0.Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate

Wexford
14™ October 2005

Dear Sir or Madam

I live at the above address with my children and am very wog;jed about the decision to set
up a Waste Collection Depot in the vicinity of Labre Park. @EI‘\hls is because we already
have a waste collection facility on the Killeen Road an%é‘s a result we are persecuted
with rates and other vermin. The Killeen Rd depotﬂ irect line between the proposed
new facility and our estate. | think this would @ natural trail between the three
locations and | therefore wish to lodge my o@\} on to the new proposal and to Dublin
City Council's application for a waste Ilgeﬁ\@e

S
Yours Respectfully & \A«Q
Bernadette Warrem 6\
CP&?JQ
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